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Gov Ambode Pastor Kumuyi Promise Gbagada Residents
More
May 2nd, 2018 - Share this on WhatsAppLagos State
Governor Mr Akinwunmi Ambode and the General
Superintendent of the Deeper Life Bible Church
Pastor Williams Kumuyi have promised to collaborate
to deliver ?life changing projects? to the people of
Gbagada and environs''After 15 years Deeper Life
Church completes 30 000 seater
May 13th, 2018 - Deeper Life Church completes The
headquarters of Deeper Life Bible Church at Gbagada
The 30 000 capacity church project which had gone on
for'
'See The Female Sound Engineer At Deeper Life Church
May 3rd, 2018 - The new headquarters of Deeper Life
Bible Church at Gbagada Lagos was commissioned by
the church on Tuesday April 24 The 30 000 capacity
church project constructed by Cappa and D?alberto
was begun in 2003 and had been under construction
for about 15 years''Deeper Life Bible Church Sermons
May 2nd, 2018 - Welcome to Deeper Life Bible Church
Providence Rhode Island our Regional Pastor is
Ilesanmi Afolayan'

'DEEPER LIFE Opens New Church Auditorium GBAGADA
LAGOS
May 10th, 2018 - Why It Took Them 12 Years To Build
Last week in Lagos Deeper Christian Life Ministry
officially opened their new church auditorium in the
Gbagada area of Lagos''A Church in Transition Deeper
Life Is a Church in
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April 15th, 2018 - A Church in Transition Deeper
Life children between the ages of 10 and 13 will
sympathise with the Deeper Life Bible Church because
of the Gbagada project'
'Deeper life Bible Church Shomolu Group Lagos
Facebook
April 28th, 2018 - Deeper life Bible Church Shomolu
The new headquarters building of the Deeper Life
Bible Church in Gbagada will play host to the ?The
project is''Ask Pastor Kumuyi why We Built A New
Deeper Life Bible
May 13th, 2018 - Vice President Yemi Osinbajo some
state governors dignitaries within and outside the
country will on Tuesday April 24 witness the
inauguration of the new headquarters building of the
Deeper Life Bible Church in Gbagada Lagos''Deeper
Life Completes Its Headquarters Church Which Is The
April 27th, 2018 - Deeper Life Bible Church has
finally completed its headquarters church valued at
over N5 billion 11 million in Gbagada The 30 000
capacity church project had gone on for about 13
years managed by Cappa and D?alberto''Deeper Life
Completes Its Headquarters Church Which is The
April 11th, 2018 - Deeper Life Bible Church has
finally completed its headquarters church valued at
over N5 billion 11 million in Gbagada The 30 000
capacity church projec'
'Deeper Life Opens New Headquarters 48jun com
April 28th, 2018 - Vice President Yemi Osinbajo some
state governors dignitaries within and outside the
country will on Tuesday April 24 witness the
inauguration of the new headquarters building of the
Deeper Life Bible Church in Gbagada Lagos'
'Deeper Life Begins Construction of Multi million
Flyover
February 25th, 2016 - Meanwhile at the meeting held
at the Deeper Life Bible Church in Gbagada Pastor
Kayode Dada of the Deeper Life said the contract had
already been awarded to Julius Barger Construction
Company and that the project would take off
immediately'

'Deeper Life Bible Church Gbagada Project
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May 13th, 2018 - Deeper Life Bible Church Gbagada
Project pdf Free Download Here a cHUrcH So DiFFereNt
http www dclm borough org uk slough DCLM Home files
deeperlife pdf'

'Deeper Christian Life Ministry Home Facebook
May 6th, 2018 - Deeper Christian Life witness the
inauguration of the new headquarters building of the
Deeper Life Bible Church in Gbagada ?The project is
not'

'Deeper Life Completes Its Headquarters Church Which
Is The
May 5th, 2018 - Deeper Life Finally Completes Its
Headquarters Church Which Is The World s 4th Largest
Auditorium Nov 04 2016 Deeper Life Bible Church has
finally completed its headquarters church valued at
over N5 billion 11 million in Gbagada'

'Photos of the new auditorium of Deeper Life Bible
Church
April 26th, 2018 - Yesterday was the inauguration of
the new headquarters building of the Deeper Life
Bible Church in Gbagada ?The project is not in any
way'
'Deeper Life Bible Church Global Headquarters Yaba
May 12th, 2018 - Deeper Christian Life Ministry also
known as Deeper Life Bible Church is a non
denominational Christian Church 2 with its
international headquarters in Lagos Nigeria''NEWS
Deeper Life donates flyover to LASG completes
March 16th, 2018 - NEWS Deeper Life donates flyover
to LASG completes private university world?s 4th
largest cathedral''Deeper Life Bible Church in 4 6
Ayoodele Okeowo Street
April 28th, 2018 - Deeper Life Bible Church Office
in 4 6 Ayoodele Okeowo Street Off Gbagada Express
way Find Address Phone Number Contact Details
customer care email office address reviews amp
ratings'

'Locations ? Deeper Christian Life Ministry
May 12th, 2018 - ?earnestly contend for the faith
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which was once delivered unto the saints Jude
3''Checkout The New Deeper Life Bible Church
Headquarters in
April 29th, 2018 - Checkout The New Deeper Life
Bible Church Headquarters in Gbagada commend every
member of the Deeper Life Bible Church in Nigeria
?The project is'

'Osinbajo governors expected as Deeper Life Church
opens
April 19th, 2018 - Vice President Yemi Osinbajo will
on April 24 2018 attend the inauguration of the new
headquarters building of Deeper Life Bible Church
The new complex is located at the Church?s old
auditorium in Gbagada Lagos''Gbagada residents
Deeper Life collaborate on
March 11th, 2018 - Eric Dumo Residents of Gbagada
community in Lagos State have expressed their desire
to work more closely with the Deeper Life Bible
Church in deve'

'Pastor Kumuyi Why We Built A New Deeper Life Bible
May 13th, 2018 - Vice President Yemi Osinbajo some
state governors dignitaries within and outside the
country will on Tuesday April 24 witness the
inauguration of the new headquarters building of the
Deeper Life Bible Church in Gbagada Lagos'

'Deeper Life Church Set To Complete New Cathedral
City
May 5th, 2018 - It?s A 30 000 Seater Church With
Multi Layer Parking City People Visits The GBAGADA
Project Something big is happening at Gbagada in
Lagos Deeper Life Church is rounding up the
construction?''Nigeria Osinbajo Governors Expected
As Deeper Life
April 20th, 2018 - Vice President Yemi Osinbajo will
on April 24 2018 attend the inauguration of the new
headquarters building of Deeper Life Bible Church
The new complex is located at the Church s old
auditorium in Gbagada Lagos'

'DEEPER LIFE INTERNATIONAL HEADQUARTER COMMISSIONING
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? Steemit
April 21st, 2018 - The multipurpose ultra modern
headquarters of the Deeper Life Bible Church Gbagada
will be commissioned any moment? by praisefit'

'Free Download Here pdfsdocuments2 com
April 21st, 2018 - Gbagada Project Of Deeperlife
Church Nigeria pdf Free Download Here Deeper life
bible church gbagada free ebook downloads http www
freebookez org deeper life bible church gbagada'
'Ambode Kumuyi promise Gbagada residents more
February 27th, 2018 - Ambode Kumuyi promise Gbagada
residents more project Deeper Life Bible Church has
demonstrated of the Gbagada community the church
will continue'
'Deeper Life new building Beyond the edifice
BusinessDay
April 22nd, 2018 - Over a decade ago a church
project was initiated at Gbagada Lagos Nigeria The
site used to seat a massive ramshackle structure
that served as the headquarters of the Deeper Life
Bible Church'
'Why We Built A New Deeper Life Bible Church
Headquarters
May 2nd, 2018 - Tuesday April 24 will witness the
inauguration of the new headquarters building of the
Deeper Life Bible Church in Gbagada ?The project is
not'
'Deeper Life Commissions bridge other projects
praise
February 27th, 2018 - Deeper Life Commissions bridge
other projects praise Church in the Gbagada area of
Lagos commended Deeper Life for Deeper Life Bible
Church'
'Deeper Life Bible Church New Auditorium 4th Largest
in The
May 7th, 2018 - The headquarters of Deeper Life
Bible Church at Gbagada Lagos State has finally been
completed and it is valued at over N5 billion See'
'Joy as Deeper Life?s projects change lives in
Gbagada
March 20th, 2018 - In a bid to end indiscriminate
parking on the road by worshippers the Deeper Life
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Bible Church has constructed a multi level car park
near its new church in Gbagada'
'Check out Deeper Life church s female sound
engineer s
May 6th, 2018 - The new headquarters of Deeper Life
Bible Church at Gbagada Lagos was commissioned by
the church on Tuesday April 24 The 30 000 capacity
church project constructed by Cappa and D?alberto
was begun in 2003 and had been under construction
for about 15 years''?Why We Built A New Deeper Life
Bible Church Headquarters
April 20th, 2018 - Vice President Yemi Osinbajo some
state governors dignitaries within and outside the
country will on Tuesday April 24 witness the
inauguration of the new headquarters building of the
Deeper Life Bible Church in Gbagada Lagos''See The
Female Sound Engineer At Deeper Life Church
May 4th, 2018 - The new headquarters of Deeper Life
Bible Church at Gbagada Lagos was commissioned by
the church on Tuesday April 24 The 30 000 capacity
church project constructed by Cappa and D?alberto
was begun in 2003 and had been under construction
for about 15 years Pictures of the female sound
engineer Adedunke Onibokun who was behind the
powerful''Why We Built A New Gigantic Deeper Life
Church
April 20th, 2018 - ?I just want to thank God and at
the same time commend every member of the Deeper
Life Bible Church in Nigeria and beyond for their
patience all through the years the project lasted'

'Pastor Kumuyi?s N4 billion auditorium ready this
year
May 8th, 2018 - Pastor Kumuyi?s N4 billion
auditorium ready this year because of the Gbagada
project graced the inauguration of the Deeper Life
Bible Church'
'Female sound engineer at Deeper Life Bible Church s
May 2nd, 2018 - Below are pictures of Adedunke
Onibokun the female sound engineer at the newly
unveiled Deeper Life Bible Church headquarters in
Gbagada Lagos state Pictures of the powerful female
sound engineer have been trending online to show how
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dedicated and committed she is to her work''Deeper
Christian Life Ministry Official Site
May 13th, 2018 - Dearly beloved I am delighted to
warmly welcome you to our homepage You have come to
the right place at the right time Here we are very
passionate about your eternal destiny and committed
to your spiritual welfare'

'Deeper Life Church Improves The Lives of Lagosians
Builds
April 13th, 2018 - Onyirioha Nnamdi ? The governor
of Lagos state Akinwunmi Ambode has commended Deeper
Christian Life Ministry for the construction of a
bridge and a car park in Gbagada area'
'Deeper Life Bible Church From shanties to world?s
4th
May 7th, 2018 - It was about Deeper Life Bible
Church and its imposing Worshippers had been used to
the Old Church building at Gbagada ?When the project
began in''Check out Deeper Life?s newly completed
headquarters worth
April 24th, 2018 - ? The headquarters of Deeper Life
Bible Church at Gbagada Lagos State has finally been
completed ? The 30 000 seater auditorium is valued
at over N5 billion about 16 million''Inside Pastor
Kumuyi?s N350 billion Deeper Life Ministry
August 13th, 2014 - All the assets of the
conservative church The Deeper Life Bible Church
which Deeper Life also has a 240 hectare project off
of the Gbagada church is'
'PHOTOS Deeper Life?s Newly Completed HQ Worth
N5billion
May 14th, 2018 - The headquarters of Deeper Life
Bible Church at Gbagada Lagos State has finally been
completed and it is valued at over N5 billion about
16 million The 30 000 capacity church project had
gone on for about 13 years managed by Cappa and
D?alberto'
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